
From Rose Luce: 
Hello everyone, 
I would like to say that I miss you all and hope you are doing well. 
The Senior Center will be closed until the end of the year. We 
want to get creative and see if we can do a zoom meeting. Would 
you send me some pictures of things you have been doing? You 
can send them to mimisgdogs@aol.com. 
Linda Feutz has graciously volunteered to be our zoom room 
person. Instructions will follow and if you have any questions 
please call Linda. 
707-337- 6559. 
I know this is not what we all expected to be doing month 4, but 
here we are. I also want to thank all that have made masks and 
helped with that. 
Be safe and take care .... Rose  

From Linda Feutz: 
We are planning to have a Zoom meeting on our regular meeting 
day, August 8th, at 10:00 am. If you have not used Zoom, don't 
know how, would like to learn, please let me know. It is a great 
way of getting together, via computer, iPad, iPhone, or other 
technical devices, with internet. We can see and talk to one 
another. Fun!   Just send me an email and we can do a tutorial. 
lindafeutz@comcast.net 
Details, meeting links and ID to follow nearer to meeting date. 

Also, here's the flyer with information for November's Art in the 
Library for our guild. 
Click Here 

Linda Feutz 
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From Carol Holmes: 

I would like to ask people who have made masks if they would 
share some of their pictures with me for the Historian's book. 
There was a nice article in the Register with Sharon Lampton. I 
did get a few screen grabs of pictures from Rose Luce that she 
had posted online. 
Thanks so much. Carol Holmes  holmescnc@aol.com 
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